
and iii) management and policy (Fig. 1). The value 
and benefit of Earth observation for drought risk 
management and food security, which were discussed 
at the forum, are also highlighted in Fig. 1. These WGs 
will have regional coordinators (e.g., experts from 
ICIMOD, CSRD, and SERVIR) and representatives 
from each country’s key institutes in the region. The 
WGs are expected to help in knowledge sharing and 
the exchange of data resources as well as building 
institutional capacity needed to address drought 
monitoring and food security issues. Volunteering 
members of these WGs will meet periodically to share 
their experiences and lessons learned. In addition 
to fostering collaboration at the regional scale, the 
forum participants strongly recommended including 
training local experts in capacity building.
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FIG. 1. The framework of the main thematic areas and expected benefits of the proposed expert working groups 
at the Regional Knowledge Forum on Drought.
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